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OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE 

Chris Abele 
MILWAUKEE COUNTY EXECUTIVE 

DATE: March 23, 2016 

TO: The Honorable Milwaukee Board of Supervisors 

FROM: Chris Abele, Milwaukee County Executive 

RE: County Board File No. 16-230 

I am leaving County Board File No. 16-230 unsigned. It seems ill-advised and an overreach to 
amend an entire ordinance because of an issue some on the Board have with just one individual. 
The result of this ordinance change is yet another example of micromanagement - as the Board 
wants to tell management what expe1iise it needs in the way the public is served. 


